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Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Secretary
Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Re: WAC 180-123-130

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Please find our annual report as required by the above referenced WAC.

Sincerely,

~ M

Dale Merten
VP/COO

183 Plomondon Rd., PO Box 669, Toledo, WA 98591
Phone: (360) 864.4552 Fax: (360) 864.4488 Web: www.toledotel.com
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